
                Neighbourhood Plan Report for APM 9th April 2024 
 

In August 2021 a meeting was held in this room to decide whether it was 
feasible for a Neighbourhood Plan to be formulated for the Parish of 
Lingwood and Burlingham. 

 

After two and a half years of meetings, engagement events and 
consultations, I am pleased to say that Broadland District Council formally 
approved the Plan on the 4th March and that a referendum will now take 
place on the 2nd May which all registered voters in the Parish can take part 
in. A majority vote in favour of the Neighbourhood Plan will result in it 
forming part of the Development Plan for the area and will protect the 
Parish  and will benefit all those who live here. 

 

You have a vote so please turn out on the 2nd May and vote in favour of the 
Plan. 

 


